
 
    City of Chicago 

Business Affairs and Consumer Protection 

       PUBLIC VEHICLE INDUSTRY NOTICE 

   Visit chicago.gov/reopening for Chicago’s industry specific guidelines for business 

reopening, including “Be Safe. Taxi and Ride Hail”. 

 

June 24, 2021                                        Notice No. 21-019 
 

FACE COVERINGS ARE STILL 
REQUIRED IN: 

 

• PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION  
 

• CITY OF CHICAGO BUILDINGS, 
including BACP Offices 

 

REMINDER:   
All public chauffeurs and passengers 

are required to wear masks/face 
coverings while transporting passengers in public passenger vehicles 
(taxicabs, transportation network or ride-hail vehicles, liveries, tour boats, charter-

sightseeing vehicles, etc.)  
 

All visitors are required to wear a face covering in City of Chicago 

buildings, offices, and facilities. 
 

Recipients of COVID-19 vaccinations are NOT exempt from wearing face coverings 

as required IN PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION or INSIDE CITY of CHICAGO BUILDINGS. 
Click here for “FAQs on Face Coverings for Chicago Businesses 05.18.2021”. 
  
Visit chicago.gov/reopening for Chicago’s industry specific guidelines for businesses, 
including “Be Safe. Taxi and Ride Hail”.   
 

The Chicago Department of Public Health’s Order 2020-9 mandates face 
coverings/masks be worn by all individuals while on public transportation and 

Chicago’s COVID guidelines be followed. Violations are subject to fines and license 
suspensions.  

 
►  Resolve your ANOV remotely instead of having an in-person hearing by emailing the ANOV# to  

BACP-AdministrativeHearings@CityofChicago.org 
►  For questions, comments, or to join the Business Affairs and Consumer Protection-Public Vehicle Operations 

(BACPPV) e-mail list to receive industry notices and other news, send an email to BACPPV@cityofchicago.org.   
► Rules and Regulations governing City of Chicago licensed public vehicles and public chauffeurs are available at 

chicago.gov/bacp.  
► The Municipal Code of Chicago is available at www.amlegal.com. 

Public Vehicle Operations Division ● 2350 W. Ogden, First Floor, Chicago, IL 60608 
BACPPV@cityofchicago.org ● 312-746-4300 ● chicago.gov/bacp 

https://www.chicago.gov/content/dam/city/depts/bacp/general/COVID-19/FaceCoveringsFAQ_5-18-21.pdf
https://www.chicago.gov/city/en/sites/covid-19/home/reopening-business-portal.html
https://www.chicago.gov/content/dam/city/sites/covid/reopen-businesses-portal/guidelines/nov20/BeSafe.Taxi-and-Ride-Hail-City-of-Chicago-Phase-4-Guidelines.pdf
https://chicityclerk.s3.amazonaws.com/s3fs-public/FINAL%20CDPH%20Order%202020-9%20-%207th%20Amended%205.18.21.pdf
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